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June 9, 2021

Dear Mr. Pruitt and Board Members of the Pruitt Foundation,

DiepClourney Foundation is deeply moved by your generous donation of $20,000. Serving a global
community of women and men to improve their lives after being affected by breast cancer is our
mission.

Your suppert of the Foundation will be used to provide education, support, and resources to empower
women and men with information to make an informed decision about options for breast
reconstruction after a mastectomy.

Your contribution is tax deductible and no goods and/or services were exchanged for this gift.

Please know that DiepCiourney Foundation overflows with gratitude as you watk alongside us on this
Journey not only financially, but more importantly, to positively impact the lives of so many. The
Foundation could not do this without your support.

The Foundation hopes you will begin to consider how you can continue to support us across time
through the development of various projects.

Continuing the lourney with Gratitude ~

e

Terri Coutee
Founder/CEQ DiepClourney Foundation

DiepCjourney Foundation is a 501(c)(3) Tax Exempt Organization. Donations are tax-deductible to
the fullest extent allowed by the law. Federal Emplovee L. #81-2794443



